
HELSER HALL
DORM SQUAD
NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our Dorm Squad (seasonal) Newsletter! Our hope for this newsletter
is to update our supporters (family + friends) about what God is doing in Helser

Hall, prayer requests, fun memories, and more! 

The Dorm Squad started with 13 students at Iowa
State who are on mission to love, serve, and share the
Gospel of Jesus Christ with students on campus. 

WHY WE’RE HERE

WHO WE ARE

Iowa State Campus Fellowship (ISU CF) is a college
ministry group out of Stonebrook Community Church
in Ames, Iowa. Students involved seek to bring the
power of the Gospel to Iowa State campus and help
each other grow into a deeper relationship with Christ
and His people. 

FOLLOW US!
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@isu.cf

@ISU Campus Fellowship

Stonebrook Church

@ISU Campus Fellowship



KOLBY 

Kolby is a Sophomore in Civil
Engineering.

MEET THE SQUAD

MADELINE + ALLISON

Madeline is a sophomore in Culinary Food
Science. Allison is a senior in Elementary
Education with an endorsement in
reading. 

Second Floor

Second Floor

Third Floor

NANCY

Nancy is a senior in French
Education with a minor in
German.

NOLAN + TAW

Nolan is a senior in Agronomy.
Taw is a senior in Supply
Chain Management. Roney is a junior in Finance and Business

Analytics with a minor in Management 

Third Floor

Third Floor

Fourth Floor

JUSTIN + JABER

Justin is a senior in
Mechanical Engineering with
a minor in Spanish. Jaber is
a sophomore in Electrical
Engineering.

RONEY
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NATHAN

Nathan is a sophomore in
Material Engineering

MEET THE SQUAD

HANNAH + HEATHER

Hannah is a senior in Elementary
Education with endorsements in math,
reading, and English as a Second
Language (ESL). Heather is a senior in
Agriculture Communication.

Fourth Floor

Fourth Floor

Read More

MAURICE D HELSER
Helser Hall opened in 1957 and was
named after Maurice David Helser, a
past professor who specialized in meat
science and livestock. Helser Hall is a
non-temperature controlled dorm (in
the summer) with approximately 700
residents spread out amongst 4 floors.

FUN FACT!

Currently, 2% of

Helser residents are

active in Campus

Fellowship.
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https://isubios.pubpub.org/pub/g5db5bqq/release/1
https://isubios.pubpub.org/pub/g5db5bqq/release/1


Most of the Dorm Squad moved into their dorm rooms on August 12th, a few
days before other students moved in. This freed them up to join Move-In Crew
and to lead Destination Iowa State groups. 

hosted multiple outdoor game events in the evenings. Students gathered to
play speed volleyball, spike ball, cornhole, play cards, etc. 

Our official kickoff event was Saturday, August 19th where we played yard
games, enjoyed a delicious meal (provided by the young adults community
group), and ended with a gospel presentation and personal testimony from
our Campus Fellowship director, Toby.

OUTREACH

For the move-in crew, we were very blessed
with temperatures in the mid-70s and low 80s
with an epic breeze. It was a joy to welcome
new students and their families to campus and
help them settle into their new homes. Nathan,
Nolan, Taw, Kolby, and Heather helped with 
move-in crew. Destination Iowa State is a 3-day 
long event filled with activities for new students 
to learn about Iowa State, meet other students, 
and participate in fun games and activities.
Hannah, Justin, Jaber, and Roney all led a group 
of new students. Throughout the first few weeks of the new school year, CF 
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BIBLE STUDIES

Bible Studies are made to have
fellowship together around the
Word of God. We come together
weekly to ask honest questions,
build friendships, and dig deep into
God’s Word in small groups. In
Helser, we currently have three
Bible Studies, two on Monday
nights and one on Tuesday night.
Additionally, each group typically
enjoys a meal together beforehand. 
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COSTUME PARTY

Students in Campus Fellowship gathered together in fun costumes at
Stonebrook Church Saturday, October 28th for fellowship, games, and to act out
fun skits. Below are a few pictures of dorm squad students and their costumes. 



Pray that we would sense the urgency and opportunity we have to love the
lost. 
Pray that God would protect us from being deceived, distracted, and anxious. 
Pray that He would give us indescribable confidence in who He says He is. 
Pray that our dependency on the Lord and our love for Him will grow. 
Pray that the Lord will give us a greater heart for his mission.
Pray for unbelievers in the dorm, that they would have soft hearts and be
ready to hear the gospel.
Pray for new curious people to join our dorm Bible studies.
Pray for greater unity in the dorm squad, Campus Fellowship, and our Church.
Pray that the Lord would continue to sanctify us and that we would seek to
know him more.

We have been able to meet so many new faces and share Christ through the body.
We would love for you to join us in lifting up all of the students we have interacted
with, whether in big or small ways, to the Lord. That they would see Christ in us and
that God would reveal their need for Him. Pray for soft hearts as we boldly share
the truth with others. 

PRAYER
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WOMEN’S OUTREACH

To bless the girls on our floors, the women in
our church met for a sweet night of tie-dying
socks and preparing chocolate-dipped
pretzel rods. We handed out these
personalized gifts to more than 100 girls
across four floors!


